Minutes of the Bloomington Township Board
The meeting was called to order at 4:31 p.m. on September 12, 2024.

Board members present were Dorothy Granger, Barbara E. McKinney, and E. Sensenstein. Also
present were Trustee Efrat Rosser and Deputy Trustee Lisa Myers.

AGENDA

Dorothy moved to accept the agenda as presented. Barbara seconded; the motion passed
unanimously.

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

Barbara moved to accept the minutes of the August 29, 2024, board meeting as presented.
Dorothy seconded; the motion passed unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS
NEW BUSINESS
Approval of 2025 Budget: It was reported that no changes have been made to the budget since

our last meeting. Dorothy moved to approve the 2025 budget as presented. Barbara seconded; the
motion passed unanimously.

Approval of 2025 Salary Resolution: The 2025 salary resolution was presented. Barbara
moved to approve the 2025 Salary Resolution as presented. Dorothy seconded; the motion
passed unanimously.

REPORTS

Trustee: Efrat began her report by thanking the board members for their work on the 2025
budget.

Eftat reported on the kick-off of our partnership with [U Money Smarts on September 10. This
program provides residents with an opportunity to meet one-on-one with a financial counselor to
ask questions about financial topics. There are two additional opportunities for residents to
connect with a financial counselor. The dates are Tuesday, October 8, and Tuesday, October 29
from 4 p.m. until 6 p.m. both days.

Efrat mentioned that preparations are under way for our November event. The theme for this
event is “Family Fun Night” and we’ll have games, playing cards, comfy blankets, popcorn and
hot cocoa for residents to take home. German American provided some items to include in the
giveaway and Classic Lanes donated a prize package that will be raffled off.

Efrat reminded everyone that the office will be closed September 16 — 18 to allow staff to attend
the Indiana Township Association’s annual educational conference.

Board: Dorothy reported that she will be traveling during the fall and is unsure if she will be
able to attend the November meeting.



PUBLIC COMMENT

There was no public comment.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:41 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November
14.--
")

217

" Barbara E. McKinney, Secretary




